 April 27, 2022

     The Madrid Town Board had a Public Hearing at 6:00 PM at the Madrid Town Office to discuss a plan with ARPA money, and possibilities of spending it.
Present: Tony Cooper, Collin Nicol, Garry Wells, Kevin Finnegan, David Fisher, Zoe Hawkins-Town Clerk.
Also Present: Luke LePage.
     Tony Cooper will be submitting the necessary reports for the ARPA money.
     Garry Wells Made a Motion, 2nd by Kevin Finnegan to Close the public hearing at 6:15 PM.
     Other Business to come before the board: David Fisher gave an update on the band stand, he is going to see if the footers can be started soon.
     Kevin has some concerns regarding possible animal carcass’ in the garage on the Middlemiss property, and would like the CEO to take care of this in a timely manner. Tony Contacted Jeff about the issue.
Kevin Finnegan made a motion 2nd by Collin Nicol to adjourn the meeting at 6:32 PM.

_________________
Zoe Hawkins, Town Clerk



